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Summer's moving fast, so it' a good time to issue this reminder about the Senate's Summer
Reading Program.

Area students and their families are invited to take part in an online summer reading
program that I'm sponsoring locally and that the Senate will be promoting throughout the
summer of 2014 in partnership with the New York State Library and public libraries across
the Southern Tier and Finger Lakes regions, and statewide.

I’m glad to have this opportunity to join with so many local public libraries and other groups
and organizations seeking to encourage summer reading. The Senate’s online summer
reading program offers a convenient opportunity for students and their parents to enjoy the
benefits and the rewards of summer reading together.  



Our region is incredibly fortunate to have such an outstanding network of public libraries
providing access to books and other reading activities, materials and opportunities.

Read more HERE.

http://www.nysenate.gov/press-release/senator-omara-sponsoring-online-summer-reading-program

